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TFO/AT          29th March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents, carers and students 
 
As you will be aware from our previous communication we have had significant disruption to our staffing 
levels due to Covid and although there is still an increase in levels of staff absence we feel that as of 
tomorrow, Wednesday 30th March 2022, we will have enough staff to ensure that the school is 
operationally safe.  
 
We are continually monitoring the situation and will be in touch with any further changes to our standard 
operating procedure. 
 
In the period until the Easter holidays we will maintain our on site procedures to reduce viral 
transmission by; not having assemblies or large student gatherings, advising all students to wear masks 
in communal areas, maintaining air flow in classrooms and increased touch point cleaning throughout 
the day. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents, carers and students for your understanding at 
this incredibly challenging time and for the positive way in which students have embraced online 
learning.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Tristan Muller-Forster 
Principal 


